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April 21

Mr. Karl Kniel, Chief
Light Water Reactors Branch 2-29

Directorate of Licensing
United States Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, DC 20545
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Dear Mr. Kniel:

In the Matter of the Applications of
Tennessee Valley Authority

) Docket Nos.
)

50-390
50-391

Your letter dated January 25, 1974, requested that we submit

a report documenting the geology of the Watts Bar site as it

existed when observed by your staff geologist in December.
Because much of the foundation rock in the reactor areas was

not exposed in December 1973, the report has been delayed until

foundation excavation was completed so that the geologic condi-
tions of the entire foundation area could be evaluated. As

discussed with members of your staff, submitted herewith are

15 copies of the subject report, "Investigation of Foundation

Conditions for UniL i ail 2 WaLts iiat I.U.lea.. .la.L..

As detailed in this report, age dating of the faults and terrace
deposits is in progress and the results will be forwarded as an

addendum to this report upon completion of the analyses.

Very truly yours,

1 Gilleland
Assistant to the Manager of Power
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